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Community Consultative 

Committee (CCC) 

The final CCC meeting for 2023 

was held last week, giving local 

residents and Councils the   

opportunity to hear updates 

about McPhillamys and provide 

feedback to the Regis team. 

We also acknowledged the 

contribution of Peter             

Hildenbeutel who has resigned 

from the CCC after                

representing the Blayney    

community since the committee 

was formed in 2018. 

Peter’s wide local network    

allowed him to raise issues that 

were important to people 

across the Blayney LGA. 

Regis recognises Peter’s      

contribution to the CCC and 

wishes him all the best with the 

travelling he has planned. 

Belubula River habitat 

Protecting local waterways is 

an important focus for the   

McPhillamys Project.  

Regis has been studying and 

surveying the Belubula River 

for a number of years,           

collecting baseline information 

prior to mining operations   

commencing.  

This includes additional       

monitoring over the past month, 

measuring aquatic life in the 

Belubula.  

For more information on any 

aspect of the project please get 

in touch with our Blayney office.  

Regards, 
 

Kath Logan                                                           

External Relations  Manager 
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Relations 

Manager                    

Left and above: Aquatic ecologists conducted a 

number of monitoring activities in the Belubula 

River during November 2023. 


